
 
 

January 23, 2020 

 

Dear Families of McClure Elementary School: 
 
In order to resume high-quality learning experiences for our children, we are organizing 
educationally focused, off-site activities for Monday, January 27, 2020 and Tuesday, January 28, 
2020. Departure time for both days is 9:30 a.m. with students returning back to McClure 
Elementary at 1:30 p.m. Parents/guardians are asked to be on-site at this time to pick up their 
children. All of these educational experiences are free to families and have been coordinated to 
align with grade-specific curriculum for our students. 
 
On Monday, all McClure Elementary School students will be visiting the Franklin Institute. On 
Tuesday, there will be grade-specific outings as follows: 

- Grades Pre-K through 1: Simeone Foundation Automotive Museum 
- Grades 2-3: Academy of Natural Sciences of Drexel University 
- Grades 4-5: The National Constitution Center 

 
Attached, find permission slips that must be completed in order for your child to participate in 
these learning experiences. ​All parents/families must complete the Franklin Institute 
permission slip for Monday AND a second permission slip for Tuesday based on your 
child’s grade level. 
 
If you are unable to print the required permission slips, we will have copies available for you to 
complete at the McClure Pre-K portable tomorrow, Friday, January 24 from 8 -10 a.m. and from 
3:30 - 5:30 p.m. You may also bring your signed permission slips with you upon arrival to 
McClure Elementary on Monday morning.  
 
We’re excited to resume learning opportunities for our McClure students and we appreciate your 
patience and cooperation during this time. Additional information about the remainder of the 
week will be made available as soon as possible.  
 
Sincerely, 
The School District of Philadelphia 
 


